
STURTEVANT BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE 

 

As a member of Greening Greater Racine, our committee will again be involved in 

EcoFest 2017, held on March 18, from 9-1 at Gateway Technical College.   We 

encourage everyone to attend this fun day of environmental workshops and informational 

booths that share important and useful information for us all. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


